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SUMMARY
<i>Prohibits restaurant from providing single-use plastic straw to consumer unless consumer
requests straw.</i>]

<i>Provides that State Department of Agriculture shall enforce prohibition in course of inspecting
food establishments. Provides that after second instance of violation, department may impose fine of
not more than $25 for each day in which restaurant remains in violation of prohibition. Caps total
fines at $300 per restaurant during each calendar year.</i>]

Prohibits food and beverage provider or convenience store from providing single-use plastic straw to
consumer unless consumer specifically requests single-use plastic straw. Specifies exemptions from
prohibition. Permits enforcement officer to enforce prohibition in course of conducting inspection of
food and beverage provider or convenience store. Provides that violation of prohibition is subject to
notice in first and second instance and to fine of $25 for each subsequent instance. Caps allowable
fines at $300 during calendar year. Preempts local regulation after effective date of Act.

Becomes operative on January 1, 2020.

Declares emergency, effective on passage.
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